
FOI 23/035 
 
20th January 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
This information is available to view at the following links below: 
 
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyellowcard.mhra.gov.uk%2Fi
DAPs&data=05%7C01%7CMHRACustomerServices%40mhra.gov.uk%7Ca49a2fa3266c40e43a0a08da
fb02bc6e%7Ce527ea5c62584cd2a27f8bd237ec4c26%7C0%7C0%7C638098286438096540%7CUnkn
own%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%
3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=k3MFUl4BFYCAmorl%2BcUInwGBvDmlQXEF6B21gyjq%2FCI%3D&r
eserved=0 
 
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyellowcard.mhra.gov.uk%2Fi
DAPs&data=05%7C01%7CMHRACustomerServices%40mhra.gov.uk%7Ca49a2fa3266c40e43a0a08da
fb02bc6e%7Ce527ea5c62584cd2a27f8bd237ec4c26%7C0%7C0%7C638098286438096540%7CUnkn
own%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%
3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=k3MFUl4BFYCAmorl%2BcUInwGBvDmlQXEF6B21gyjq%2FCI%3D&r
eserved=0 
 
If you disagree with how we have interpreted the Freedom of Information Act 2000 with regards to 
your request, you can ask for the decision to be reviewed. The review will be carried out by a senior 
member of the Agency who was not involved with the original decision. 
 
If you have a query about the information provided, please reply to this email. 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 
If you were to remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you would have the right 
to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Please bear in mind that the 
Information Commissioner will not normally review our handling of your request unless you have 
first contacted us to conduct an internal review. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
MHRA Customer Service Centre 
 


